
Learning Focus

We are incredibly lucky to continue to have sports
coaches provide part of the PE curriculum for all our

children from Reception to Year 6. Having these talented
coaches deliver some of our PE sessions means that the

children really benefit from their expertise, mastering the
knowledge, skills, and techniques necessary for various

sports. We truly believe that quality PE sessions are vital—
not just for academic achievement, but also for igniting a
lifelong love of physical activity. By instilling this passion
early on, we aim to encourage our children to embrace a
healthy lifestyle as they grow. Let's cheer on our young
athletes as they learn, play, and thrive in their physical

pursuits!
 

Dates and Notices
Thursday 21st November - Y2 Florence Nightingale experience

Wednesday 20th November - Parents Evening
Friday 29th November - Stay and Maths

Monday 9th December 9:30 and 2pm  - Reception Christmas songs
Tuesday 10th December -  Nursery  9:15 Christmas performances
Wednesday 11th December 10am -  Y5/6 Christmas performance

@St Thomas’ Church 
Thursday 12th December 9:30 and 2pm- KS1 Christmas

performances
Friday 13th December 9:30 and 2pm - Y3/4 Christmas performance

Number Smart Layla H 1W

Self Smart Cecelia C RD

Art Smart  Layne A 2D

Body Smart Jace R 5M

People Smart Kodi G Nursery

Nature Smart Emma G 6F

Music Smart Chanice A 3/4M

Word Smart Sophie G 3B

Smart Learner Amira E 5/6C

Class Percentage

RG 96%

2LMc 98%

3B 97%

6F 96%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day.  Please make sure

that you are on time to avoid missed learning 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Cleo A-J (5/6C) who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

What a busy week we've had! Our Year 3 and 4 children
absolutely shone as they led a heartfelt assembly for parents
and carers in honour of Remembrance Day. It was incredibly

poignant, and we couldn't be prouder of the respect they
showed for those who bravely fought for our country.
In Nursery, it was a delight to have parents join us for
National Nursery Rhyme Week. We hope you enjoyed

singing along with our little ones!
Additionally, our Year 6 children had a fabulous afternoon at

Crucial Crew, where they learned invaluable lessons about
staying safe in our community.

Thank you for your continued support
Please make sure theoffice as an up-to-dateemail and phone numberfor you.  Many of ourletters are now going toemail.  You’ll miss out ifyou haven’t kept yourinformation up-to-date

PE Days and Jewellery

Please make sure that

children are not wearing

any jewellery for PE days.  

If there is an issue

removing earrings, please

provide plasters  to put

over them.

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




